








Ms. Carpenter replied the results should go before the Media and Communications 
Committee. 

Director McCary thanked Broadband and MarComm. 

Director English wished everyone a Merry Christmas. 

Director Perak thanked Mr. Holland and Ms. Paulin for looking forward in messaging, 
saving money and with canceling channels. 

Director Addington thanked the staff and after checking her math stated the Breeze is 
currently costing $37,000 a year. 

Director Skillman wished everyone happy holidays. 

Director Ryna Rothberg wished everyone happy holidays. 

Mr. Holland stated the Breeze costs $38,000 a year. He stated the real estate industry is 
currently depressed in general, to explain the lack of sales. He brought up the gate 
clearance calls total 225,000 annually and consume 3,750 hours of staff time. He will 
work on putting together an analysis of what that costs, 

Ms. Paulin asked Director Skillman if it would be prudent to craft a message to clarify 
why assessments are not going down with the removal of the two channels. 

Chair Soule stated it was a good meeting and thanked everyone. 

11. Date of Next Meeting-Wednesday, January 22, 2019 9:30 a.m., Board Room

12. Adjournment
Meeting was adjourned at 3:31 p.m.
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